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Subject: Project Number: RES-PROJ24-0004, 2525 Ann Arbor Saline rd, 255 unit development

From: Jeffrey Nicholls   
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 5:49 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Project Number: RES-PROJ24-0004, 2525 Ann Arbor Saline rd, 255 unit development 

I am unable to attend the public meeting for this action on 9 April, but I would like to ask the Council to 
reject this zoning change request given the general disruption, intolerable increase in population density 
- especially with regards to traffic congestion. Ann Arbor is already experiencing a marked decrease in
the quality of life due to over-building and disastrous traffic-planning decisions. The animosity between
pedestrians, bikes and drivers is palpable and contributes to dis-order and resulting in a lack of safety -
nevermind traffic efficiency. With all the current (UM) building/construction and road repairs, it's very
difficult to simply get around to go to work or the store. Citizens are increasingly unable to access the
roads they pay for with their taxes. The fact that these projects are happening simultaneously all over
town has created a frustrating mess for people trying to carry out their daily activities. The average
person's interests (those not connected with local politics, real estate or building/development) are not
being served. This and other projects like it nearby will only make matters worse in the short and long
term. I urge you to please deny this request.

--  
Jeff Nicholls 


